
 

 

1 September 2023 

Fencing Installation Night Works  
postponed to 11 - 12 September 

 

To enable construction of the GreenWay, temporary construction site fencing will be 

installed to ensure a safe construction site. Due to circumstances beyond Council’s 

control, these night works have been postponed to Monday 11 and Tuesday 12 September.  

 

Where will the work be undertaken?  

Construction night work will be undertaken inside the light rail corridor near Lewisham 
West light rail station between Longport Street and Old Canterbury Road.  
 
What type of work is being done? 
 
Temporary construction site fencing will be installed, separating the light rail from the 
GreenWay construction area.  
 
When will the work be undertaken?  
 
The night work will take place over two nights on Monday 11 September and Tuesday 12 
September, from about 11pm to 6am. The temporary fencing can only be safely placed at 
night, when there is no light rail train movement. One additional night of works is 
scheduled for two weeks later to remove the temporary fence, once a permanent fence 
has been constructed.  
 
What will be done to minimise inconvenience for me?  
 
Every effort will be made to minimise noise. The delivery of fence panels will take place 
during the day. At night, the fencing will be installed by hand, with minimal use of low noise 
power tools.  

 
Keep up to date and make enquiries 

Keep up to date with future project developments on the GreenWay webpage 
innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway.  

For general GreenWay enquiries, please contact Magda Jansen, GreenWay Engagement 
Officer, via magda.jansen@innerwest.nsw.gov.au or call 02 9392 5425 (Tue & Thu).

http://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/

